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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to Patient Safety Incident 
Response Plan (PSIRP). 
 
You asked: All questions are shown as received by the Trust. 
I would like to request the following information: 
• Link to or copy of your trust's Patient Safety Incident Response Plan 
(PSIRP) 
I would like you to provide this information as a website URL, or where this 
does not exist, as a PDF attachment. 
 
Trust response: 
Under Section 22 of the Act we are not required to provide information in 
response to the request if the information is intended for future publication. 
(1) Information is exempt information if— 
(a) the information is held by the public authority with a view to its publication, 
by the authority or any other person, at some future date (whether determined 
or not). The Trust PSIRP is not yet available as it is awaiting finalisation, once 
available it will be published on the trust public facing website and will be 
disclosable to the public. 
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